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Comments: As an avid outdoors person I am concerned that the Stibnite Gold Project will effect my experience. I

love to kayak and raft the south fork of the Salmon and main Salmon rivers.  The SGP will negatively impact the

recreation that takes place there. The bull trout and chinook salmon population will be effected.  Hazardous

waste will be distributed around the area of Valley County. There has been no discussion to my knowledge on

that issue. The Nez Pierce and indigenous people's land will be effected negatively as well.  For these reasons I

urge the Forest Service to protect the Salmon river watershed and reject the proposed Stibnite Mine plan.  Thank

you for reading.


